
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC AND GROUND MAIL 
 
 
October 5, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Kruger Energy Inc. Notice of Proposal Under Section 81 

of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (EB-2007-0691)  
 

We are in receipt of the Notice of Proposal by Kruger Energy Inc. Please find enclosed 
the Independent Electricity System Operator’s Notice of Intervention for its participation 
in the hearing of this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Analyst 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc.  Andrew J. Smith, Counsel to Kruger Energy Inc. 
`  
 
 

 


